
Register now

Greetings from Centre for Budget and Governance Accountability (CBGA) and 
Feminist Policy Collective (FPC)!

We would like to invite you to a Webinar, jointly organised by CBGA and FPC, on 
‘Gender Responsiveness of Policy Responses to COVID across Select Countries’ to 
be held on May 6, 2022 (Friday) from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm UTC (4:30 pm to 6:30 pm 
IST).

The Webinar will delve into the disproportionate impact of the pandemic on 
women and persons of marginalised gender and sexual identities, the challenges 
moving forward, and the policy responses witnessed so far across select countries. 
It will bring together voices from di�erent contexts and regions (in the Global 
South) to discuss the gender responsiveness of the policy responses to the 
pandemic. 

Chenai Mukumba (Tax Justice Network - Africa)
Klelia Guerrero (Latin American Network for Economic and Social Justice)
Lidy Nacpil (Asian People’s Movement on Debt and Development) 
Ritu Dewan (Feminist Policy Collective, India)

Moderation by - Sarah Farooqui (Centre for Budget and Governance Account-
ability, India)  

Key discussion points will include:

What has been the gendered impact of the pandemic in di�erent regions and 
contexts? 

How have policy responses addressed the issues faced by women and 
persons of marginalised gender and sexual identities through the pandemic?

What are the gaps and what should the ideal policy response be, to ensure a 
swift and equitable recovery from the pandemic?

How are civil society organisations across regions highlighting the gendered 
impact of the pandemic to policy-makers?

Looking forward to your participation in the Webinar.

PANELISTS

In case you face any di�culty in registering for the Webinar, 
please contact us at info@cbgaindia.org. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87649013172

